IMPORTANT CHANGE TO GENERAL DATA
PROTECTION REGULATION — 25" MAY 2018

KEEPING YOUR DATA SAFE

ON THE 25™ MAY 2018 THERE WILL BE A MAJOR CHANGE TO THE DATA PROTECTION
REGULATION WHICH IS TO DRASTICALLY REDUCE THE VOLUME OF NUISANCE CALLS AND
UNSOLICITED MAIL, WHICH 1S OF COURSE SHOULD BE A GOOD THING, HOWEVER ALL
BUSINESSES HOLDING AND USING CUSTOMER INFORMATION WILL BE AFFECTED.

WE WOULD LIKE TO INFORM YOU THAT G WILLIAMSON GARAGES LTD DO NOT SHARE YOUR
INFORMATION WITH ANY 3*° PARTIES, OTHER THAN THOSE INVOLVED WITH YOUR VISIT, IE.
WARRANTY COMPANIES, DVLA — THEY WILL NOT PASS ON YOUR DETAILS TO ANY
MARKETING COMPANIES.

G WILLIAMSON GARAGES LTD GUARANTEE THAT NO CUSTOMER DETAILS WILL BE ON VIEW
OF THE GENERAL PUBLIC.

AS PREVIOUSLY, WE WOULD STILL LIKE TO CONTACT YOU REGARDING MOT/SERVICE
REMINDERS, VEHICLE PROGRESS REPORTS AND NOTIFYING YOU OF ANY UPCOMING OFFERS
WE FEEL MAY BE OF INTEREST TO YOU.

IF THIS IS OF ANY INTEREST TO YOU, PLEASE COLLECT THE FORM FROM THE SERVICE
RECEPTION DESK. IF THIS FORM CAN BE COMPLETED AND HANDED BACK OR DROPPED BACK
TO THE GARAGE AT YOUR EARLIEST CONVENIENCE.

ASSURING YOU OF OUR BEST INTENTIONS AT ALL TIMES.



